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November 11, 2021 
 
 
TO:  All Prospective Bidders 
 
FROM: Trent Ensley, Procurement Manager 
 
SUBJECT: ADDENDUM NO. 1 

PWC2122024 – RFQ FOR ENGINEERING SERVICES TO REPLACE     
LIFT STATION #72 – CYPRESS LAKES #1 
 

1. The Specifications and Bid Documents are hereby modified or clarified per the attached 
documents. 

a. There is no Pre-Submittal Meeting for this project, however, site visits will be 
permitted for Prospective Bidders to visit and inspect the site at their 
convenience on Thursday, November 18, 2021 from 9:00a.m.–3:00 p.m. (EST). 
Site visits are not required to Bid.    

 
2. The foregoing changes or clarifications shall be incorporated in the original Bid Documents 

and a signed copy of this Addendum No. 1 shall accompany the bid to acknowledge the 
bidder’s receipt and familiarity with the changes and/or clarifications. 
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DARSWEIL L. ROGERS, COMMISSIONER 
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	FROM: Trent Ensley, Procurement Manager

